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25th February 2022 
 
Year 13 Update on Summer examinations 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As promised, we write to advise you of some further information regarding Year 13 examinations and further 
support.  Our website has been updated to include: 

• Summer exams and assessment timetables. 

• Important documents from awarding bodies. 

• Revision guidance and support. 

• Subject specific revision guidance. 

All of this information can be reviewed here. 
 
Advance information for subjects 
In recognition of the fact that students’ education has been disrupted by the pandemic, there have been some 
adjustments made to exam specifications, this information is referred to as Advance Information.  On the 
website link above and for each subject that your child studies, there is an advance information section that 
shows the content that students will need to focus on for their revision.  This information is directly from 
examinations boards.  Teachers will be focusing on these areas in lessons throughout term 4.  Further resources 
may be added to these sections throughout next term so that students have further information to refer to.  If 
you would like more general information about Advance information please click here. 
 
Examination dates 
Dates for summer examinations can be reviewed on our website.  For Year 13 students the first exam commences 
on Thursday 19th May which is the second week of our May holiday.  Please review the summer examinations 
timetable on our school website.  Please note that examination boards have in place a contingency day of 
Wednesday 29th June and all students are expected to be available up to this point. Students at Corby Technical 
School will remain in school throughout the examinations period attending lessons and revision sessions as 
normal.  
 
Results Day  
Results Day for A level and Level 3 vocational courses is Thursday 18thth August 2022. 
 
We are very proud of our Year 13 cohort and have seen them flourish into exceptional young adults who are 
ready for the next stages of their education or careers. Students continue to be highly focussed on their learning 
and are increasingly growing in confidence as they approach their examinations in May and June.  

 
  

https://www.corbytechnicalschool.org/page/?title=Year+13+Examinations+%26amp%3B+Revision&pid=563
https://www.jcq.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/02/Students_FAQs_Summer_2022.pdf


 

 
 

If you have any queries regarding examinations or assessments, please do not hesitate to contact the school at 
enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org for the attention of Mr Gourlay, Assistant Principal.  If you have any other 
queries please contact Mr Hallas, Head of 6th Form. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 
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